
Carolina Corvettes August 9, 2016 Meeting Minutes   

Call to Order at: 7:00 PM by Greg Kyzer, President  

Meeting Adjourned at: 7:50 PM   Attendance: 22       Pledge of Allegiance: 

 
Recognition of Visitors: Shaun Egan, Vice Pres.: Bill Britt and Jordan Watson 
Review of Minutes: Ann Warmuth – No corrections  
Governor’s Report: John Haskell :  He said there was nothing new. President’s message was emailed out.  
There will be a Labor Day Autocross in Knoxville, TN. 
Treasurer’s Report: Debbie Haskell: Ending Checking: $xxx.82.   
 

EVENTS:  

August Pool Party at the Haskells was cancelled 

8/20: The 25th Anniversary of the Forest City, NC, car show.  Debbie will email gathering instructions on where 
to meet in Greenville to caravan to show. 

Old Business:  

July 22– Sierra Nevada Brewery Ed Maier: Great time was had by all!  They went to Caesar’s head on all back 
roads.  

2017 NCCC Convention: Haskells went. John placed 3rd in low speed autocross.  1st night’s party was 
dedicated to veterans.  There was a really nice tour of the airplane museum. 

New Business: 

September 10: Fire Ade: Karen Thomas mentioned this is at the Atlanta Aquarium.  

Dave Thomas mentioned October’s Cars & Coffee at Michelin 

Karen Thomas will contact Sandy Mataranglo to ask her where she is at with the Train Trip for November 

October 8-9 Autocross – Debbie Haskell: We will charge $150 for weekend with $135 for early registration. It 
will be at Donaldson Air Field.  It will cost us $2000 to rent the runway.  To raise additional money a 50/50 will 
be run.  She will ask Ricky’s Dawgs to come back.  It was suggested that she ask him to make a slight price 
increase and give us the extra money.  The Explorers may help again with shagging cones.  Greg Kyzer will 
hold a special meeting for autocross workers and for organizational topics.  More discussion on this at the 
September meeting. 

Debbie will look into a “test & tune”. 

Greg mentioned that Don Warmuth had an article in Blue Bars about the trip the Herbs and Warmuths took to 
the Corvette Museum. 

Dave Thomas ran Optima 

Joe Bullmer mentioned the Detroit Dream Cruise that will be August 20 & 21 with 35-38,000 cars. 

Scott Griffin told us that Friday will be the last Friday in Hendersonville car show. 

Shaun will take orders for club shirts & jackets or you may go on line to order them.  He has details. 

Debbie asked about getting a “staff” T-shirt for the Autocross with Volunteer on the back – maybe in yellow. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ann Warmuth 


